
SEE Notices Below!      
 Gordon-Nash Library Concert – Sunday, 6/24 2pm. 

 Gordon-Nash Library Survey 

 PRESENTATION – James Hogue – Public Banking 6/25 7pm 

 REMINDER – Low and Moderate Income Tax Relief deadline 6/30 

     

WELCOME TO THE “NEW HAMPTON 

CONNECTION” 
 

E-mail notices will be sent from this office with dates, locations and times of Town Meetings, special 

meetings, special events, and other important town events or information.   We hope you will find these 

notices helpful.  These e-mails will not provide notice of regular scheduled meetings, deadlines, holiday 

hours, general information, etc.  For such scheduled information, please check the town web site 

www.new-hampton.nh.us or call the Town Office at 744-3559.  All public meeting notices are posted at the 

Town Office and Fire Station.  All town newspaper notices are placed in the Laconia Citizen. 

 

Please talk with other New Hampton residents who may not have been contacted to see if they are 

interested in receiving these e-mails.  I also would encourage you to get the “word out” about important 

information to those who may not have e-mail. 

 

If at some future time you change your e-mail address or you wish to be removed from the list please send 

an e-mail to blucas@new-hampton.nh.us.  

 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN:  Kenneth A. Mertz, Nathaniel H. Sawyer, Jr. and Valerie A. Fraser 

 

Barbara A. Lucas 

Town Administrator 

Town of New Hampton 

6 Pinnacle Hill Road 

Tel.  744-3559 

Fax  744-5106   

 

June 22, 2012 

www.new-hampton.nh.us 

********************* 

Gordon-Nash Library Benefit 

Concert/Silent Auction 
Please join us on Sunday, June 24 at 2 pm at the Gordon-Nash Library on Main Street in 

New Hampton for an afternoon of music, art, and floral design. The afternoon will 

feature local cello-piano duo Doug Kendall and Martha Shepp who will perform 

selections from Brahms, Vivaldi, and local composer Dave Lockwood.  

 

Martha Shepp has been studying piano privately since childhood. She got hooked on 

accompanying musicians when she played piano along with her school choir in third 

grade, long before her feet could reach the pedals. She holds BFA and MFA degrees from 

the Minneapolis College of Art and Design and the University of Tennessee. She 

continues to support the education of young artists at The New Hampton School in New 

Hampton, where she currently teaches. Doug Kendall studied cello at Boston University 

http://www.new-hampton.nh.us/
mailto:blucas@new-hampton.nh.us
http://www.new-hampton.nh.us/


with Leslie Parnas and has played for forty years. He became involved in music as a child 

and has continued his musical endeavors as he currently plays in the Lakes Region String 

Quartet. He teaches Latin at Holderness School in Holderness, NH.  

 

Several local artists have donated paintings and artwork, which will be on sale at a silent 

auction as part of this event. A Fritz Robbins print, a handmade nutcracker, paintings 

from local artists, a free portrait, and Fisher Cats tickets are some of the items for sale at 

the silent auction. Members of the New Hampton Garden Club’s floral design group will 

have floral arrangements on display as part of a Books and Blooms exhibit. The designs 

will also be sold as part of the silent auction. All sales directly benefit the many programs 

offered at the Gordon-Nash Library.  

 

Please join us for a lovely afternoon of soothing music, beautiful art, and refreshments for 

both the body and the soul.  

Donations will graciously be accepted at the door. 

***************** 
 
Gordon-Nash Library Survey 
We are looking for input from our patrons at the 

Gordon-Nash Library.  Please stop by and complete a 

short survey which will help us to know areas we 

need to improve and what things are going well.  

Take a minute to let us know what you think! 

Thank you 

 
*********************************** 

 
NOTICE 

         PUBLIC MEETING 

 

New Hampton Public Safety Building 

Public Meeting/Training Room 

(Fire Station side) 

26 Intervale Drive off NH Route 104 

Monday, June 25, 2012  
  

7:00 pm  Presentation by James Hogue of the Public Banking Institute to 

discuss Public Banking and how money is created. 

 



************************************** 
Low to Moderate Income Property Tax Relief 

Forms Now Available  
  
The DP-8, Low and Moderate Income Property Tax Relief form for NH residents 
is available between May 1 and June 30 and provides some relief to 
homeowners who qualify.  DP-8 forms will also be available at the Town Office or 
go to... http://www.revenue.nh.gov/forms/low_mod_program.htm and click on 
"Download Form DP-8”.  This is a fillable pdf form.  This NH Dept. of Revenue 
website also has the following information: · Online Claim Status Check· Answers 
to Frequently Asked Questions· Changes 
 

 

***************END***************** 


